Roxanne Maher

From: Jackie Baudro <jbaudro@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 10:53 PM
To: Roxanne Maher; tcapon@pitt.edu
Subject: Baudro-P&Z Withdrawal

[You don't often get email from jbaudro@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Hi Roxanne,
Jackie Baudro here (recently appointed alternate for P&Z)...thank you for your time,
consideration and acceptance of my interest in serving on P&Z. Unfortunately, | have to

rescind my acceptance and withdrawal my application.

After notifying my employer of involvement with P&Z, | was informed it is a conflict of interest
and prohibited from serving on this type of commission.

| greatly appreciate the time and effort everyone put forth for my application. | would like to
be as involved in the future of this community as possible and truly was looking forward to

serving in this capacity.

Should the opportunity present itself in the future, and it is not a conflict of interest (of which |
will be sure to check first!), | would like to apply and be considered again.

Thank you very much! | hope your upcoming holiday season is blessed.

Best,
Jackie



